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FISK UNIVERSITY

NASHVILLE 8. TENNESSEE

DEPARTMENT OF MUSIC September 7, 1954

Miss Hva Jessye
22 School Street
Lawrence, liassachusetts

My dear friend:

I have enjoyed the record of 'ly Heart's in the Swampland"
very very much.  You were most kind to send it to me. £Enclosed is
a postal money order of $4.l5 to cover the cost of making it. Please
extend my sincere gratitude to Georgia Davis for her very excellent
rendition of the song. I met her several years ago in Detroit and
was much impressed by her.

Did you by chance receive the copies of the various choral
pieces which I sent to you last June? I hope some of them measured
up to what you expected of them.

lMany thanks for the record.

Sincerely yours,

John W, Work, Chairman
epartment of Music

JWW:L
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